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Roberta DiMezza

From: h.hearn <h.hearn@cox.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 9:03 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5436

Dear chairman,  
 
I am Holly Hearn, a proud RI resident since I transferred here with the Navy in 2007. I'm now retired from service and 
chose to stay here because I truly do love the state. 
I've been a responsible gun own for most of my adult life and can not, do not will not support H5436. What you are 
calling an "assault weapon" is absolutely ridiculous. It seems to me that you are changing the definition to orchestrate a 
money grab.   The amount of misinformation going around about what is and is not an "assault wepon" is sickening and 
you have done nothing to get the correct information out.  
Please, make the right choice and vote no on H5436. Leave my rights in tack and allow me to defend my home and 
family.  
Respectfully,  
Holly Hearn DCC(SW/MTS) RET 
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